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Public Service Commission 
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Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2016-001 48 
Hardin County Water District No.2 
(Construct, Finance, Rates; 278.023) 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Hardin County Water District No. 2 hereby notifies the Commission that the 
Project for which the C PCN was granted is not yet substantially completed. The 
Project should be substantially completed on or before June 30, 2018. 

Within 60 days after substantial completion, Hardin County Water District No. 2 
will file documentation of the total costs of the Project and a copy of the as-built" 
plans with the Commission as required by Ordering Paragraphs 7 and 8 of the May 
13, 2016 Order. 

Should you need any additional information, please let me know. 

Damon R. Talley 
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